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UPCOMING EVENTS: 

- Pancake Breakfast – Our next pancake breakfast will be on Sunday, October 2nd, after the 

8:30 and 10:00 Masses. Set-up will be on Sunday morning starting at 7:30 am.  

- Pot-Luck Dinner – There will be a pot-luck dinner on Saturday October 1st, starting with a 

social at 6:00 and dinner at 7:00. Set-up will be at 1:00 pm on Saturday. If man-power is 
sufficient it would be a great help if the tables were put up for the Pancake Breakfast. The 
chairs etc. could be done on Sunday morning. Just a thought.  

- Our Regular Monthly Meeting – Will be on Tuesday, October 11th, at 8:00 PM, after 

Rosary for the Sick and Mass.  

-  Charity Appeal 2011/2012 – Will kick off with sales at all Masses the weekend of Oct. 8th 
& 9th, followed by sales at Royal City Centre starting on Oct. 10th. See complete info below. 

 

 

CATCHING UP: 

Grand Knight’s Report: 
Hello Brother Knights, 

Were did that month go? Stop the world; I want to get off…. Not really. So we are into it and as you 

can see below October will be busy. First I want to thank all who made the Knights look good with 

the bringing to table the delicious chicken and sausage BBQ at our Parish Feast day Dinner. 

Especially thanks to Brother Bob Murphie for seeing that the chicken arrived and to Brothers Stan 

and Brian for the long hours they put in setting up, picking up the essentials and shepherding the 

supporting cast through the preparing and cooking. All and all another great job done. 

Charity Appeal is just around the corner with ticket sales after the Masses on Oct. 8
th
 & 9

th
. Please 

help out for a few minutes after Mass if needed. This early sale at our Parish has been quite 

successful in the past so we hope it continues. Once again Carisa Del Rio is organizing the school 

parents to sit the malls. Her initial impression is that a lot of the new parents are very enthusiastic 

about selling at the malls, so we hope this will indeed happen. Otherwise you may be getting a call 

from Carisa. Please help if you are able.  

We will hold a membership drive later in the month if possible. We have lost members in the last 

year so let’s strive not to lose the momentum we seem to have with recruiting the last few years. I 

issue a challenge to all members, especially the younger members, take it upon yourself to ask one 

“Catholic Gentleman” to join our Order. We have been blessed with a number of younger new 

members, so let’s try to keep it going. 

Thanks again to all who do such good works in our community, seen and unseen. 

 

Vivat Jesus - Gary Jeannotte GK 
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Calendar of Events:  
• Oct. 1st                            – Pot-Luck Dinner in Parish Centre 

• Oct. 2nd   – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 and 10:00 Masses. 

• Oct 8th/9th            – Charity Appeal ticket sales at all Masses. 

• Oct. 10th to 16th – Charity Appeal sales at Royal City Centre 
• Oct. 15th/16th                                – Book sale in School gym. 
• Oct. 16th                                           – Walkathon Fundraiser 
• Oct. 22nd/23rd                                          – Membership Drive 

• Oct. 24th to 30th     – Charity Appeal sales at Brentwood Mall 
• Nov. 5th                            – Pot-Luck Dinner in Parish Centre. 
• Nov. 6th       – Pancake Breakfast after 8:30 & 10:00 Masses. 
• Nov. 8th                                         – Regular monthly meeting. 
 
 

Your 2011-2012 Executive: 
Grand Knight:                             -Gary Jeannotte               Advocate:                           -Bob Murphie 
Deputy Grand Knight:   -Michael De Faria-Neves              Warden:                       -Gilles Deschenes 
Chaplain:                                  -Monsignor Rossi              Inside Guard:             -Warner Fernandes 
Chancellor:                                         -Doug Carr              Outside Guard:                       -Paul Rossi 
Recorder:                                            -Tar Rossi               Trustee - 1 Year:              -Bruce McLean 
Financial Secretary:                  -Dave Fremantle               Trustee - 2 Years:              -John Cabana 
Treasurer:                                  -Enrico Garrone               Trustee - 3 Years:                 -Brian Ennis 
Lecturer:                                      -Tom McClosky                         
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                  
          
 
                             

REMEMBER TO KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS:  

 

- Robert Donald McLean, father of Brother Bruce McLean, who passed away on September 16th. 
Mr. McLean was a long time member of the Knights, holding many positions including that of State 
Deputy. Eternal rest grant unto him, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine on him. 

   

Kay Blair; Al Boire; Dr. Walter & Jean Kazun; Pat and Eileen Cassidy;   

Mary Glavin;  Leo Gaucher; Stan March; Tom, Pat, Jamie & Paul 

McCloskey; Anne Whittey; Mary Klikach; Kenneth Klikach; Lucy 

Luterbach; Peggy MacDonald; Gordon Zelko; Pat Welsh; Brian Ennis’s 

Brother Tony; Fathers Basil Foote, Stan Frytek, Thoai Le, and Bill 

Somerville. 

 

 

MARY, HEALTH OF THE SICK; PRAY FOR US 

 

                                                          

 


